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14/11/2020  22:13:382020/4208/P COMMNT B Cohen Dear Planning Officer, 

We have a few concerns about the rear extension plans and would like to make some comments based on 

two issues.

1/ Our main concerns are a loss of sunlight into our garden and loss of privacy. The rear extension is marked 

as extending 2000mm beyond the current back kitchen wall, this will take it beyond the outhouse shed wall 

that we share with 15 Mackeson, which extends to 1500mm. There is no indication of the height of the rear 

extension on the plans but it seems to us that this is going to come beyond the current outhouse shed and be 

much higher than the current garden wall we share. This worries us as it will block the sunlight coming into our 

garden and we also believe the rear extension will be extremely visible from our garden, with a potential loss 

of our privacy.

2/ We have concerns about the amount of noise and cooking smells that may come from the rooflight in the 

rear extension if it is open. This would potentially be smelt/heard in the bedrooms at the back of our house.
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